
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

        

 

 

June 2024 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         

12th June- Pat P 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank  you 

  

Nurdjay 

  

for all  your hard  

work this month. 

  

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH GOES TO… 



 
 

 

June 2024 Entertainment 
                                            

                                                 In-house activities are as follows:- 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

20th June – Scott Jenning Singer 

7th June- Mini Horse @10.30am 

 

      

 



 
 

                 

 

                 

 

 



 
 

                       

 

           

                       



 
 

 

                        

                          

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 



 
 

              

 

 

 

 



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 

 

Hello all, 

We celebrated our Margaret’s 100th birthday with a wonderful sea side theme, 

as this is one of Margaret’s favourite places and she has fond memories of the 

beach in her younger days. We turned our dining room into a sea side café, 

ordered fish and chips and had 99 ice creams for dessert. 

I’d like to thank everyone who made her birthday such a special day with Karli 

and Karen making themed cakes, Terri for her card and everyone’s help and 

support. The resident’s seemed to have a great time, we finished off her day 

with music in the afternoon from Leona which made the day complete. Let’s 

face it, it’s not every day you turn 100!! 

Everyone enjoyed the D-Day Celebrations with good old Bangers and Mash!  

The flags were flying with pride as we remembered and honoured our fallen 

hero’s whist listening to wartime tunes! 

The weather has slowly started getting better and my goodness we are making 

the most of it by sitting out in our garden. 

We will be looking forward to organising the summer fete towards the end of 

July, posters and emails will go out to everyone and be around the home so 

keep your eyes peeled. Any donations for raffle prizes or services you would 

like to offer would be greatly appreciated so please let us know if you can help. 

Until next month guys, enjoy the sunshine and we will see you all very soon. 

 

All my loves and best wishes. 

Rosa xxx 

 


